Rotary Club SSI
Board Meeting April 10™ 2001

Present: Vamadoe, N. Johnson, Sam Shaw, Dodd, Parkins, Swafford, Kurschner,
Sullivan, Mattingly, Haley, Winne, French, Mooncy, Berry, Worthy, McDougall

Red Badge Attendee: Jason Williams

Announcements:

District Conference on Jekyll May 4 - 6"
Taps @ Twilight May 28"

RI Convention June 23™ - 27"

Approval for new trustees and Chair Sonny Doehring for Scholarship Fund 1" Parkins
2™ Johnson

Jack Sullivan explained a pew program Su Casa. The program is aimed towards helping
the Hispanic population of Glynn Co. Approved to donate $500 1* Mattingly 2™ Johnson

Lifetime Honoree Member Allen Berry Approved
Books donated to Dicksville neighborhood will be collected at District Conference

Mattingly reported that attendance is off 6% from this time last year. Five new members
are in the “Pipeline.” Discussion on Dennis Donnelly’s membership approval will be
delayed until next meeting. Approved for New Membership James Bruce, John Booth,
Dr. Willard Snyder, & Ted Wright Approved 1% Johnson 2°* McDougall
Members leaving club Eason, Wilkins, & Byers

Members voted out of Membership Whigham, Odachowski & Peck Approved 1* Parkins
2" Worthy

Winne- Announced United Way Luncheon Boy Scouts requested $500

French- GRSP will be sponsored by Parkins & Clyde Taylor. The student is from
Sweden.

Sullivan- Reminded everyone of the social at King & Prince.

Mooney- Veteran's walk sales have been sluggish. We have sold 207 bricks to date.
Sea Island Co. was given Vocational Award 1% Parkins 2 Mattingly

Johnson- New officers meet with Joe Jurskis on June 12%

Announcement: In February meeting we resend the action taken regarding mandatory $25
contribution for Rotary International



